CITY OF PORT ALBERNI

PUBLIC NOTICE

(September 14, 2020)

ADVISORY PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING
(CANCELLED)

Please be advised that the Advisory Planning Commission
meeting scheduled for September 17, 2020 has been
cancelled. The next Advisory Planning meeting will be held
October 15, 2020.
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City Clerk

e-mail: dwiwchar@islandradio.bc.ca
portalbernitv@shaw.ca
editor@albernivalleynews.com
publisher@albernivalleynews.com
elena.rardon@albernivalleynews.com

katelyn_mcdougall@portalberni.ca
cara_foden@portalberni.ca

Distribution: PNPP (Web & Foyer Bulletin), Front Desk Book
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